
 
 
 
 
 
January 12, 2012 
 
 
PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE 
3rd Floor, PSE Office 
Plaza Ayala Triangle, 
Ayala Avenue, Makati City 
 
 
  Attention : JANET A. ENCARNACION 
     Head, Disclosure Department 
 
  Re  : Public Ownership Report 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
In compliance with the PSE Memorandum No. 2010-0505 dated October 28, 2010 and 
PSE Memorandum No. 2008-0356 dated July 29, 2008 which requires all listed 
companies to submit their computation of quarterly public ownership report within 
fifteen (15) trading days after the end of each quarter, please find attached the required 
information as of December 31, 2011, which is presented in your prescribed format. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
ATTY. EVELYN S. ENRIQUEZ 
Corporate Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


